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Dear Parents, 

 

First grade is requiring that each in-coming kindergartener reads at least 15 books over the summer.  Your child 

can read his/her book alone or with a family member.  The most important thing to remember is for your child 

to READ and ENJOY!! 

 

A snake worksheet is attached for your child to record their reading progress.  Each time he/she reads for 30 

minutes, a section of the snake should be colored.  Also, once your child has finished a book, he/she should 

write the title and the author of the book on the back of the snake worksheet. 

 

The snake worksheet must be returned to your child’s First Grade teacher at the start of the 2024-2025 school 

year.  Completion of this summer reading assignment will be counted as a homework grade in September. 

 

Have fun reading! 

 

Mrs. Lee-Mott & Mrs. Vucci 

First Grade Teachers 
  



 


